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Dear William, 

 

Thank you for your letter of 12 July 2011 referring three petitions to the 

Enterprise and Learning Committee. 

  

At our meeting on 13 July, the Enterprise and Learning Committee agreed to 

undertake an inquiry into Town Centre Regeneration, and we will therefore 

ensure the issue of Business Rates is included as part of this inquiry. 

 

The Committee also noted the petition on Design for Innovation in Wales, 

and will consider this petition further when we scope a potential future 

inquiry into Innovation Policy. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew RT Davies AM 

Chair, Enterprise and Business Committee 

 

William Powell, Chair 

Petitions Committee, 

National Assembly for Wales 

 

 

 

18 July 2011 


